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Rajiv Gandhi University Chancellor calls on the Governor 

 

The Chancellor of Rajiv Gandhi University, Doimukh, Air Marshal (Retd) Pranab 

Kumar Barbora called on the Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. General (Retd) 

Nirbhay Sharma at Raj Bhawan, Itanagar on 24th September 2013. They discussed 

various issues about the premier institution of Arunachal Pradesh.  

The Chancellor shared innovative concepts and ideas with the Governor, who is the 

Chief Rector of the University on.  

While acknowledging the vast experience of Air Marshal Barbora, the Governor 

reposed his faith on the Chancellor and hope that the Rajiv Gandhi University will 

touch new height of academic excellence.  

RGU Vice Chancellor Prof. Tamo Mibang also attended the meeting. 
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